
Petition to Protect the Arctic National Wildlife Refuge 
 
Dear President Obama: 
 
The Arctic National Wildlife Refuge is one of the world’s most beautiful and unspoiled landscapes and is worthy of the strongest 
possible protection to ensure all Americans can use it for years to come. The Refuge is unique, majestic, irreplaceable and important. 
Caribou, muskoxen, wolves, nearly 200 species of migratory birds and polar bears call it home. For Alaska Natives, protecting the 
Arctic Refuge and the wildlife that depend on it is a human rights issue and a matter of survival. 
 
Despite the Refuge’s importance, Big Oil’s allies in Congress want to drill in this special place. The Refuge is also ground zero for 
climate change’s impact – over the past 40 years, Alaska has warmed twice as fast as the rest of the country. 
 
Now is the time to protect the Arctic National Wildlife Refuge once and for all. We urge you to enact the strongest possible 
protections for the Arctic landscape, its wildlife and its people. 
 
Please print clearly and fill out the information completely. 
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By signing the petition today, you will be guaranteed to receive email updates and action alerts about the campaign to protect 

the Arctic Refuge! 
 

Please return completed petition to: Alaska Wilderness League, 122 C St. NW, Suite 240, Washington, DC 20001 


